
 

 

 

Abby Sanders is a Senior at Port Angeles High School, and she is excited to serve as the WA 

FBLA Puget Sound Region Vice President. Since joining FBLA her freshman year, she has served 

as her local chapter Treasurer and President for two years. Abby has earned the Community, 

Service, and Achievement level of the CSA and has also completed the Future level of the BAA. 

She has taken 1st place at SBLC in Digital Video Production and 3D Animation, as well as placed 

in the top 10 for Intro to Business Presentation.  

 

Outside of FBLA, Abby is an active member of her school and community. She was elected as 

her Freshman Class President as well as an ASB Officer for three years. She was honored to 

serve as the 2019-20 Port Angeles Student Representative to the Board of Directors in her 

school district. In the PAHS Chamber Orchestra she plays the viola and has also played the violin 

since kindergarten. 

 

Abby looks forward to focusing on connecting members and growing the FBLA community. She 

believes that every member has the potential to become a strong leader, they only require a 

supportive environment. She is excited to witness the personal growth and achievements of 

members throughout the 2020-21 school year and is honored to serve FBLA.  

 

 


